The Common Council of the City of Wabash met in the Council Chambers of the City Hall, Monday, August 14, 2017 in regular session. The meeting was called to order by Mayor Long who presided, and the Pledge of Allegiance was given in unison.

Council Member Schoening gave the prayer.

The roll was answered by 6 members. Council Member Corn absent.

The minutes of the meeting held July 24, 2017 were approved as circulated. Council Member Shelley made a motion to accept the minutes. Council Member Figert seconded the motion. On call of the roll the vote was as follows:

6 Ayes Motion Carried

OLD BUSINESS:

Second Reading of General Ordinance No. 3, 2017 – Amending General Ordinance No. 8, 1960. Council Member Adams made a motion to accept the Second Reading of General Ordinance No. 3, 2017 – Amending General Ordinance No. 8, 1960. Council Member Shelley seconded the motion. On call of the roll the vote was as follows:

6 Ayes Motion Carried

NEW BUSINESS:

Mayor Long swore in Cody Palmer and Michael Castro as 1st Class Patrolmen.

Christa Stroup gave an update on the Little Free Panty.

OTHER BUSINESS:

Mayor Long announced that Fall Clean Up is the week of September 11th.

Steve Gill of Republic Services announced that on Saturday August 19th from 9 am - 2 pm is the Open House at the Landfill for the Annual Truck Rodeo.

REPORTS FROM LIAISONS:

Doug Adams gave an update on the Airport.

REPORTS FROM DEPARTMENTS:

Fire Chief Barry Stroup announced that they are currently doing the MDA Fill the Boot.

ADJOURN:

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. SCOTT LONG, MAYOR SOUTH A TONG

ATTEST:

ATTEST:
WENDY FRAZIER, CLERK-TREASURER Wendy Francis